Hess, Raymond

Subject: FW: Crosswalk Repair 1000 E. Oakbrook

From: Michigan Admin < XXXXXXXXXX >

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 2:53 PM

To: City of Ann Arbor Transportation Commission <TransportationCommission@a2gov.org>
Cc: Cindy Cole < XXXXXXXXXX >

Subject: Crosswalk Repair 1000 E. Oakbrook

Hello,

We were told last year by Adam Ajar with City Engineering, that the crosswalk at 1000 E. Oakbrook would be replaced
entirely. He said the work would be done by the resurfacing group this summer and that in the meantime, potholes in
the crosswalk would be filled in. That didn’t happen and we have not heard anything about when the crosswalk would
be replaced. Could you please help me with this?

Thank You,

Katie Landeta
Assistant Property Manager
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